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2011 DECEMBER, JANUARY, FEBRUARY 2012 

DO YOU NEED A RIDE   

TO CHURCH? 
      Sunday Mornings  

Call the church office,       
453-3941 by Saturday PM. 

 

Wednesday Nights  
If you need a ride, please call the church  

office by 4:30 PM at 453-3941.   

SCHEDULE 

WEEKLY  

Sunday 
Sunday School   9:30 AM       
AM Worship Service             10:45 AM 

 

Monday 
Ladies Prayer Time            10:00 AM 
Food Distribution            12:30 AM 
Small Group @ Ackerman’s    6:30 PM 
 

Wednesday 
Children’s Time             6:30 PM 

Thursday 

Small Group @ Church         10:00 AM 
Small Group @ McCormick’s  6:30 PM 
 

MONTHLY 
 

1st Thursday @ 7:00 PM - Rescue                                                                                           
     Mission Service by First Church  
2nd Tuesday @ 9:45 AM - 
     Serve Muffins & Juice at Park Place 
3rd Saturday @ Noon - 
     Senior Adult Ministry Pot-Blessing 

Bridging the Gap between People and GodBridging the Gap between People and GodBridging the Gap between People and God   

Some fun stories: 
 

A ten-year old, who was becoming quite knowledgeable about the Bible 

because of her grandmother’s teaching, asked her grandmother: "Which 

Virgin was the mother of Jesus? The Virgin Mary or the King James 

Virgin?" 
 

A small boy was writing a letter to God about the Christmas presents he badly wanted. "I’ve 

been good for six months now," he wrote. But after a moment’s reflection he crossed out "six 

months" and wrote "three". After a pause that was crossed out and he put "two weeks". There 

was another pause and that was crossed out too. He got up from the table and went over to 

the little crib scene that had the figures of Mary and Joseph. He picked up the figure of Mary 

and went back to his writing and started again: "Dear God, if ever you want to see your 

mother again…!" 
 

And a story to think about: 
 

I heard a story about a woman who was doing her last-minute Christmas shopping at a 

crowded mall. She was tired of fighting the crowds. She was tired of standing in lines. She 

was tired of fighting her way down long aisles looking for a gift that had sold out days 

before. Her arms were full of bulky packages when the Elevator door opened. It was full.  

The occupants of the Elevator grudgingly tightened ranks to allow a small space for her and 

her load. As the doors closed she blurted out, “Whoever is responsible for this whole 

Christmas thing ought to be arrested, strung up, and shot!” A few others nodded their heads 

or grunted in agreement. Then, from somewhere in the back of the elevator came a single 

voice that said, “Don’t worry. They already crucified him.” 

 

We need to remember who is responsible for the whole Christmas thing. It is all about how 

God so loved the world that He gave his one and only Son so that who ever believes in Him 

might have eternal life. John 3:16   Truly the gift that keeps on giving. 
 

Pastor Jeff 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A new season is upon us! Wow! 
We have had a good year! 

We’ve done a lot of different things, 
had lots of good food, shared stories, 

Laughs, sickness, and tears. 
Enjoyed a wonderful ride to Lincoln 

In our “new bus”! 
 

We will be announcing our get-togethers & 
events monthly , in bulletin, and the second 
week of each month during Worship service. 

Our regular Pot-blessings are the  
3rd Sat of each month, with a few exceptions. 

January 21st we celebrate our birthdays. 
 

For December we will join the Adult  
Christmas Party, December 3rd at 5:00 PM. 

 

A big thank you to all who send cards,  
call, visit, deliver food, and pray for us. 

We appreciate it so much. It makes our day! 
 

Thank you all who are a part of the  
Prayer Chain! 

It is a vital ministry of the church. 
 

The church, a living body, 
containing all the parts; 

It lives, it moves, it functions, 
and touches many hearts. 

 

When each part is committed 
to do the Savior’s will, 

His members are united, 
His purpose they fulfill. 

 

ð Diana Kingery 

A great big thank you goes out to 
Beth Bauer for the super Food 

Ministry, love sharing, and 
outreach she has directed for our 

church the last few years!!    
Beth, we love you! 

It’s been a pleasure to work with you. 

 

Now we welcome Debbie Turner  
as the new director. 

— Diana Kingery 

FOOD DISTRIBUTION MINISTRY 
 

I am writing with some sadness  
to let everyone know that, due to 
health problems, I’m having to 
resign from my position with the 
Food Distribution program as of 
Nov 13th. Pastor Jeff and the 
church board have accepted my 
letter of resignation.   

I want to thank everyone for allowing  
me to direct  this ministry.   

 

Please welcome Debbie Turner as she  
has accepted the position of  

the new Food Ministry Director. 
Praise the Lord!! 

— Beth Bauer 

Thank you all who helped decorate 

the church for Christmas, and to 

those who provided food for those 

decorating!!  What a blessing! 
 

Thank you all who made Pastor appreciation 

month so special for Pastor Jeff and his family. 
 

We are in need of guitar players and vocalists  

for the Praise team.  If interested, contact  

Jim McCormick at mccormickjim@hotmail.com.  
 

ñ Jim McCormick 

WOMENôS MINISTRY 
 

ATTENTION LADIES . . . 

There will not be a Womenõs Ministry         

meeting in December, but I would like for  

us to join in with Christmas caroling. 

An announcement of time & place coming soon. 
 

If you have not been a part of our meetings, 

I encourage you to come out and join us. 

We will be meeting again in January,           

so be watching for date, time and theme. 

 

We are planning a ladies tea 

and fellowship in February. 

 

The ladies ministry is accepting donations of 

cotton fabrics, yarns and threads to make baby 

layettes for the Lifeway Pregnancy Center. 

If you sew, knit, or crochet, and are  

interested in making projects and putting  

them together, please contact me. 

Dates will be announced in future bulletins. 

 

ñ Natrona Lewis 

REMODELING PROJECT COMPLETE 

 

Many hours have been put in  

to remodel/update the sanctuary  

and the foyer of First Church. 

Thank you all who painted, installed rock wall, 

hung doors, picked out new furniture,  

hung pictures, designed wording on walls, etc. 

It is beautiful!!  Praise the Lord!! 

Thank you all who helped on Church Clean Up Day! 
So much was accomplished! 

Then a successful yard sale to get rid of  
some unneeded items the next weekend. 

Small Groups meet: 

Monday,     6:30 pm at Ackermanõs 

Thursday, 10:00 am at First Church 

Thursday,  6:30 pm at McCormickõs 

 

They have each been studying different topics, 

but for the weeks before Christmas,  

are all going through a study of Advent. 

 

Please come and be a part of any group 

whoõs time and day works for you. 

The teens have been working on, 

and will be delivering, ShoeBox 

gifts to Wind River Nazarene 

Church on the Wind River Indian 

Reservation later in December. 

Thereõs still time to donate small games, school 

supplies, toys, clothing, hygiene items, or money        

toward this ministry for children of all ages. 

Remember, all items must fit in a shoe box. 

Thank you all who have helped with this ministry. 

ADDRESSES & PHONE NUMBERS 
 

Verlie Lennick 

PO Box 6465, Great Falls, MT  59406 

453-4096 
 

Kyle & Jenn Bailey 

2317 14th Ave S  # 28 

Great Falls, MT  59405 
 

Debbie Turner 

1622 3rd Ave N  # 109, Great Falls, MT 59401 

 

Bob & Natrona Lewis 

Have gone to cell phones only: 

Bob:  750-6552     Natrona:  868-1906 

WELCOME 

 

Marcella Sawyers 
316-14

th
 St S 

Great Falls  MT  59405 
452-5270 


